
   

  

 

   
 

 

Badminton Association of India 

To: Mr B. Sumalatha 

 
 

Subject: Yonex Dutch Junior International 2024   Ref: 24/YDJ-INV/013 

Nieuwegein, January 21, 2024 

Contact person: Marije Ronteltap  

 

 

 

Dear Mr Sumalatha, 

 

We herewith invite the following persons for the Yonex Dutch Junior International 2024, 

which will take place in Haarlem, the Netherlands from February 28th till March 3rd 2024. 

 
First name Surname Passport no. Sex Nat. Expiry Date Date of birth Function 

Charan 

Ganesh 

Anupoju W0523034 M Indian 01 Jun 2032 14 Aug 2006 Player 

 

The tournament venue is DEGIRO-hal, Badmintonplein 1, 2023 BW Haarlem. 

The official hotels are: 

Hotel Ibis Styles Haarlem City, A.W.F. Idenburglaan 2, 2024 AX Haarlem 

NH Hotel Zandvoort, Burgemeester van Alphenstraat 63, 2041 KG Zandvoort 

Youth Hostel Stayokay, Jan Gijzenpad 3, 2024 CL Haarlem 

Badminton Nederland takes no responsibility for costs made by these persons. 
 

The Dutch government lifted all restrictions and regulations regarding travelling from and to 

the Netherlands. Please check here: Traveling to the Netherlands. We will update you as 

soon as possible if anything changes. 

 

With kind regards, 

BADMINTON NEDERLAND 

 

 

 

Ms Marije Ronteltap 

Secretary 

https://www.government.nl/topics/coronavirus-covid-19/visiting-the-netherlands-from-abroad

